
Digi Dhan mela-  April 05,  2017 
 
The Department of Information and Technology, Govt. of Sikkim, in association with NITI Aayog, 
organized a one day Workshop at Chintan Bhawan on 5th April 2017.  The workshop was 
attended by Ms. Panita Lama, faculty of School of Information Technology, IUS and students of 
BCA IV Semester. The workshop was aimed at informing the participants about the various e 
payment methods and its advantage over the traditional mode of payment. Various apps and 
interfaces available for e transactions were also highlighted during the workshop. 
 

 

 


